
Dear  
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received on 9 
January 2017. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for:  
 
"Please provide a list of all meetings in the past year undertaken by  
regarding the flyunder proposal - with dates, details of those  
attending an any minutes that were taken - with the Mayor of London  
and his predecessor and GLA staff and TFL officials.  
 
Please include any meetings of the Joint Programme Board and the Joint  
Delivery Group"  
 
You clarified that your request refers to the Hammersmith Flyunder and that you are looking for 
meetings between the Mayor of London (current or previous) and GLA staff and TfL officials only.  
 
We have interpreted 'in the past year' to mean January 2016-January 2017.  
 
We do not hold any information for meetings with the current Mayor or the previous Mayor but we 
have found some information relating to Joint Delivery Group meetings attended by GLA staff within 
that timeframe (8 January 2016 and 11 February 2016). We did not locate information relating to Joint 
Programme Board meetings. Please find the relevant information attached. We have redacted a small 
amount of personal data contained within some of the documents in accordance with the provision 
under regulation 13(1) of the EIR.  
 
Mr Khan publishes his diary online twice a year at https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-
and-spending/sharing-our-information/publication-scheme/mayor-londons-diary. We no longer have 
access to the former Mayor's diary, but and we have previously released information which you can 
find on our disclosure log at https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-
our-information/freedom-information-fois   
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at 
the top of this letter.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Ruth Phillips  
Information Governance Officer  
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA's FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: https://www.london.gov.uk/about-
us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-information/freedom-information 
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